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Monday 13th January 2020




Dear Parents and Carers,

Kestrel Class had the unique opportunity last term to contribute to the design of the new Foxhill playpark.  The park has an opening ceremony On Tuesday 28th January in the afternoon and the class will be attending and staying a short time afterwards to see and explore the success of their design.

This means that there will be NO SWIMMING on January 28th.

We will need parent volunteers to help us walk the children to and from Foxhill park.  As such, if you can help, please speak with me after school or confirm with Mrs Newcombe in the school office.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Fudger
Kestrel Class teacher



Living, loving and learning with God

Lyme Road, Axminster, Devon EX13 5BE. Telephone 01297 32785
E-Mail: admin@stmarysaxminster.devon.sch.uk   
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